
Building Inspections - 15 Sewall Street 

We are applying for permit to replace roof top unit for Dr. Antoniou at 15 Sewall Street.
After discussing the existing failed unit and new proposed unit weight increase of less than 150lbs you have 
agreed that no engineering report is needed. Thank you for your consideration and saving the added 
expense to customer. All info specs attached. Please call with any questions.

Bill Gelinas 
Gelinas HVAC Services, Inc 
2 Washington Avenue 
Scarborough, Me. 04074
(207) 885-0771

From: <bill@gelinashvac.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/4/2015 8:23 AM
Subject: 15 Sewall Street
Attachments: 3657.pdf; 7088880.pdf; ANTONIOUDEMETRI.pdf; CCI21012015_2 (4).pdf
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